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Falmouth Road
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21st April 2020


Dear Mother Earth,

I’m writing to you to apologise for what humans have done to you and I feel quite nervous about how we have treated you. There are loads of people out there who really don’t care and continue to pollute you.

Another reason why I am writing to you is to thank you because you have provided us with a wonderful world. However, we all need to treat the planet more carefully and with a lot more love.

Next, more plastic is going into the ocean and all around us which is killing sea creatures and other animals on land - will nature make a comeback? 
To help the world we could use less energy, use more electric powered things instead of fossil fueled (we could also plant a lot more trees.) We definitely shouldn’t litter. Also we should recycle where and when we can.

As you can already see, climate change has a huge impact on our world.  The glaciers are melting which is rising the sea level. The world will be gone soon if we don’t do something now!

 Many thanks,  

Jacob Palmer




